OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR AND PRESIDENT



The Hon Robert French AC Suite 2, Level 13 Allendale Square 77 St George's Terrace Perth WA 6000

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 8 February regarding the Draft Model Code arising from your Review of Freedom of Speech in Higher Education Providers.

At this stage Charles Darwin University has no particular comment to make regarding changes or further considerations in relation to the Draft Model Code, however we will be interested to participate in the Universities Australia (UA) plenary session on this subject at the annual UA conference in early March and to hear the views of other universities and the peak body on what the code might mean in practice. I understand UA will be providing feedback on this matter to you after this conference. If the UA discussion raises issues that need further clarification from Charles Darwin University's perspective, I will follow up with you in early March.

Yours sincerely

Professor Simon Maddocks

Vice-Chancellor and President

20 February 2019

OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR AND PRESIDENT



The Hon Robert French AC Suite 2, Level 13 Allendale Square 77 St George's Terrace Perth WA 6000

Dear Mr French

Further to my earlier letter to you regarding the Draft Model Code arising from your Review of Freedom of Speech in Higher Education Providers, I write to advise that following discussion at the Universities Australia meeting in February, Charles Darwin University supports the points made in the Universities Australia submission to you on this matter. We will not, therefore, be making a separate submission on the Draft Model Code.

Yours sincerely

Professor Simon Maddocks

Vice-Chancellor and President

20 March 2019